
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road 
related information: 
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- - - - - - - - - 

 
TRUCK JAKE BRAKES 

 
We recently reviewed the citizen requests for jake brake signing 
in areas where trucks are using unmuffled engine braking.  The 
use of unmuffled engine brakes, except in an emergency, is a 
violation of existing state law (Oregon Revised Statutes 
810.214).  If you have a complaint about trucks unlawfully using 
their jake brakes, please report the matter to the Sheriff’s 
Office. 
 
- - - - - - - - - 
(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly 
Report) 
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